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Looks like mountain weather has 
arrived! Fireplace is going, wood 
is stacked, and outdoor areas are 
winterized.  Now it's time to get 
ready for the holidays.  Next 
thing you know it will be New 
Years Day! 

Our next meeting, Tuesday, 
December 3rd, is an important 
one.  We will be voting on our 
officers and board members for 
2025.  Below are our ballot 
nominations that we have so far.  
You can nominate a person (or 

yourself!!) for the positions listed 
below up to and on the date of our December meeting. 

• President - Joy LaMons (new) 
• Vice President - Lance LaMons (returning) 
• Secretary- Nancy Broce (new) 
• Treasurer- Helga Zuber (returning) 
• 3 Year Board Member - Cyndie Wilson-Collins (new) 
• Karen Rosasco has 2 years left on her 3-year board position 
• Chris Mason has 1 year left on her 3-year board position. 

Coming events are the Columbia All-Equestrian Parade on December 8th 
and our Christmas Dinner on December 20th.  RSVP's will be coming for 
the dinner.  

Hope you can make these 3 important dates! 

Linda

Next Monthly Meeting  
Tuesday, December 3
Board meeting: 6:00 p.m. 
General meeting: 6:30 p.m.
 

Location: Mounted Posse Grounds, 
19130 Rawhide Road

Visit our Twain Harte 
Horsemen website at: 

twainhartehorsemen.org

Officers
President:  
Linda Post
209.206.8375
Vice President:  
Lance LaMons  
209.770.1407
Secretary:  
Kris Jordan  
209.768.9419
Treasurer:  
Helga Zuber  
209.581.1798
Past President:  
Janine Smith  
209.591.3054  
 

Directors  
Myron McCoy (Y3)
209.206.4043

Chris Mason (Y2)
209.768,4090

Karen Rosasco (Y1 2024)
209.743.1788

Committee Chairs
Hoofbeats Newsletter:  
Colleen Combes 
650.387.5423
ccombes@pacbell.net  

Membership: 
Nancy Sheldon
ncysheldon@gmail.com
209.206.0296

Scholarship:  
Janine Smith
209.591.3054  

THH Website:  
Diana Moreci  
209-533-8511  

The Prez Sez
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Upcoming Events

Our Christmas Celebration dinner at Posse 
Grounds will be held December 20. Start time at 
5:30 pm. Prepare for a festive good time and join 
us in welcoming the 2025 club board and 
executives.  

December 8: Christmas season is around the 
corner. And BCHA will be hosting the All 
Equestrian Christmas Parade in Columbia. 
We are looking for riders to represent Twain 
Harte Horsemen… Will you Ride? Call or text 
Linda Post asap to confirm: 209.206.8375

Finally the Salvation Arm and Sonora Area Foundation are looking 
for volunteers to ring the Red Kettle bells. Ringing days will be 

Nov 29-Dec 24 (Mondays, Thursdays, Fridays, Saturdays and 
Sundays.) Time slots will be 10 am-12 pm, 12-2 pm, and  

2-4 pm. Places will be: Walmart, lower SaveMart,  
Twain Harte Market, Grocery Outlet and Price Co  

at the Junction. 
Consider volunteering to spread good will for a good cause 

while representing our organization. Text Linda at 209.206.8375 
if interested, including day, time slot and place. 

Note: There will be no Newsletter in December. See you in January. 



Past Events
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Center Camp Closing 
and Shed Painting Day

Many volunteers showed up on 
Oct. 26 to prep the close the camp 
for winter and wrap up the painting 
of the new storage shed. Special 
thanks to Ron and John for all their 
help with the barn and the use of 
their personal equipment to 
complete the construction and 
painting. Lance climbed the ladder 
to paint the upper trim, Ron and 
Roy painted the siding, while 
Colleen and Sheryl painted the side 
trim. The barn is now ready for it's 
final inspection. Joy was jack of all 
trades and jumped in to clear debris 
and help tarp the shower trailer. 
The others who helped with the 
various activities were Kim, Kris, 
David, Janine, and Dennise.  

Fahey Cabin Day Ride
By Colleen Combes
The weather cooperated for the five 
riders who rode the Fahey Cabin trail. 
The turning leaves were colorful and 
no fallen trees blocked the way. Lunch 
was at Hull creek. At that point in time 
some noisy OHV enthusiasts roared 
by. On our way back, what we hoped 
wouldn’t happen came to pass, the 
same OHV folks came roaring back 
again. Dennise negotiated with them to 
let us hog the narrow road until we 
could put distance between us and the 
(according to my horse) decidedly 
scary creatures. They cooperated and 
all was well. Thank you to Hal, Mary, 
Dennise and Sheryl for joining us on 
this lovely fall ride. 



Twain Harte Horsemen 2024 Events*
Date Event Event Participation

December 8 BCHC Columbia Parade Linda Post Public

December 20 Christmas Installation and Dinner TBD Members Only

* Subject to change
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  Daniel Xavier
 (formerly with Ricotti 
Saddlery for 23 years)

  
209-499-9903
209-493-9222

Saddle Work
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